
 

 

 

 

WATER UTILITY DEPARTMENT 

301 COLLEGE STREET 

LAKE WORTH BEACH, FL 33460 

 

MEMORANDUM 

Date:  January 11, 2024 

To: Lake Worth Beach City Council 

From: Sam Heady, Utility Director 

RE: Water Utility Grant Funding Update 

 

A monthly updated list of active funding applications and awards is attached. Below is a summary of changes since 

the last City Council update. 

Recent Awards: 

 The Water Utility Department has been awarded a technical assistance grant from the Environmental 

Protection Agency's Environmental and Climate Justice Community Change Grants Program. This program 

is a new initiative funded by the Inflation Reduction Act, worth $2 billion, aimed at supporting 

community-driven projects that enable communities to face environmental and climate justice 

challenges, enhance their climate resilience, and promote clean energy. 

 

 The Technical Assistance will help with: 

1. Designing a water, wastewater, and/or stormwater project.  

2. Preparing a grant application that can fund projects between $10-20 million.  

3. Developing and facilitating the required partnerships, as the grant requires a partnership with a 

community-based, non-profit organization. 

4. Post-funding support to manage, oversee, perform, and report on the grants 

Active Applications: 

No applications are currently active, but we are working to identify a suitable project and partnerships to pursue a 

larger Environmental and Climate Justice Community Change grant for implementation. 

Grants under Consideration: 

The Water Utility Department is currently working with a consultant to assess the 5-year Capital Improvement Plan 

(CIP) for potential grant and loan funding opportunities. 
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Blue text indicates a change from previous update. 


